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I am a man with intellectual disabilities. I live in the community.

Feedback on the Guidelines
Easy Read version

GENERAL COMMENT 

I am not disabled.
We are not disabled people.
This word is not okay.

Otherwise, the Guidelines are very important and
every single person in the Ministry should read it.
Also, the employees in our organisation and
the employees working in total institutions.

GUIDELINES

I think all institution has to be immediately closed.
All of them.
The guidelines are not mentioning closed units.

I know a friend living in one big institution in Slovenia and
when I visited her, I also saw a closed unit.

It is very bad.
Users are locked.
It is just not okay. 

FOLLOWING THE GUIDELINES	

Organisations as ours (not the big institutions) should also adapt
their spaces and infrastructure for people with special needs.
For example, doors, cars, ramps etc. 
I am an advocate for this in this organisation.

Personal plans of each user are very important
so that you can arrange the proper care
that the users say he needs it.

Personal plans should not be only some documents
but whatever is written, there should be implemented.

Everybody working or living in institution
should make some kind of experiment –
to try new things out and to see what will happen.
In our organisation, the employees sometimes try new things and
the things we, as users, suggest implement. 

UNFAIR TREATMENT OF CERTAIN GROUPS

Rules in an organisation are important but
we users should write them.
One of the rules is about violence.
We want to be equal.
A community should not be allowed to collect signatures
for petitions again living people with special needs in the community.


NOTE: The views presented in this submission are of the person interviewed and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Validity that made it possible for the person concerned to participate in the consultation process.
1

image1.jpeg
. INSTITUT RS ZA SOCIALNO VARSTVO
SOCIAL PROTECTION INSTITUTE OF THE REPUBLIC OF SLOVENIA




image2.png
VALIDITY




